
KURE BEACH STREET FESTIVAL 

MEETING MINUTES 2/24/2011 

  

In attendance – Paula Withrow, Debbie Price, Sharon McGee, Lore Eccleston, Ann Doran, Anne Brodsky, Debbie 

Gonsalves, Sonny Beeker, Dean Lambeth. 

  

Ann B. and Debbie G. were interviewed and unanimously approved as new member to be presented to council. 

  

Each Committee reported on status of Festival : 

  

Sharon - Sun Coast Cruisers will attend car show. She has contacted Corvette club who will meet in early March to 

discuss. Race car from last year will return and possibly a second race car. After suggestion by Sunny and discussion 

we agreed to hold car show inside baseball diamond on grass... keeps festival activities together and frees up 

parking spaces for attendees. Sharon will review with car clubs. NEED TO LOOK AT THE DISK GOLF BASKET IN BACK 

OF FIELD – PERHAPS CLOSE IT THAT DAY SO CARS CAN’T GET HIT. 

  

Lore - Has 2 food vendors – will follow up again in 2 weeks for others. Feel it is too far out from event date for 

vendors to put up their money. Sonny will take care of water/ trash/ recycle /potty's and work with Harold for 

electric. 

All area where alcohol will be consumed must be fenced off with orange fence. 

  

Debbie – has 13 Arts Craft vendors and one commercial.  Ann B. and Debbie G. will work toward getting local 

commercial vendors. Debbie P will work with them and provide parameters. 

• Gracie the Clown will attend the event from 1:00 pm to 5:00 pm for $350.00. Need prime parking place for 

her cute car.  

• Nancy Bingham is in charge of volunteers to man the 3 inflatables from 12:00 to 5:00. Debbie G. will try to 

get help from volunteers.   

• Area where slide was supposed to go needs review with Sonny.  

• Fireworks will be fired from ??? so they can be seen at  park – no need to go to beach area!!!!!! 

 Ann D. -  Will order more t-shirts. Suggestion that we try to sell at Chowder cook-off 4/24. Ann B to contact 

Chamber. We should look for other venues also.  Ann will also check on KOOZEE prices. 

  

Paula- 

• Letters need to be sent to home owners on 7th and Baptist church regarding parking and fireworks.  

• Work on flyer and promotion of event with Ann B. and Nancy Hewitt.  Flyers ready by 4/1.  

• Paula suggested we start thinking of new ideas for the 65th anniversary next year such as “yard of the 

month contest.”  

• Ann suggested a sign to put at CB Lake – Paula to work with Ann B. 

Dean – we have received $650.00 in sponsorships. 

  

Layout of festival area has been requested by Harold along with electric requirements of each. Debbie will work on 

layout. 

  

Dog Park needs to be closed festival day. 

  

Next meeting on 3/24 at 2:00 pm; Town Hall. 


